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October 30, 2020

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket No. DW 19-131, Omni Mount Washington, LLC
Complaint by Omni Mount Washington Hotel, LLC Against Abenaki Water Company, Inc.
Commission Staff Response to Record Request 34

Dear Executive Director Howland:

On October 22, 2020, the Commission held an evidentiary hearing for the above-mentioned matter,
which four parties attended: Omni Mount Washington Hotel, LLC (Omni); Abenaki Water Company, Inc.
(Abenaki or the Company); Bretton Woods Property Owners Association; and Commission Staff (Staff)
(collectively, the Parties). During the hearing, Commissioner Bailey made a record request, directing the Parties
to submit any Commission-approved special contracts between Omni and Abenaki. The Commission held
Exhibits 34 through 37 open to allow for each respective party to make a submission.

Staff, in conjunction with Omni and Abenaki, has obtained seven Commission-approved special
contracts contained within Commission files. Please accept the attached special contracts for each of the docket
numbers listed below as Exhibit 34. Staff has included the corresponding Commission Order approving the
special contracts as reference.

DR 94-155, approved by Rosebrook Water Company, Inc., Order No. 21,597 (March 28, 1995)
DR 95-098, approved by Rosebrook Water Company, Inc., Order No. 21,644 (May 2, 1995)
DR 96-069, approved by Rosebrook Water Company, Inc., Order No. 22,120 (April 30, 1996)
DR 97-017, approved by Rosebrook Water Company, Inc., Order No. 22,566 (April 21, 1997)
DR 98-026, approved by Rosebrook Water Company, Inc., Order No. 22,938 (May 18, 1998)
DW 99-059, approved by Rosebrook Water Company, Inc., Order No. 23,221 (June 2, 1999)
DW 99-128, approved by Rosebrook Water Company, Inc., Order No. 23,379 (January 6, 2000)

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or
concerns.

Sincerely,

Christopher R. Tuomala, Esq.
Staff Attomey/Hearings Examiner
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